
 In Church  Second Week in Ordinary Time
Saturdays Vigil Mass  6.00pm Sacred Heart     
Sundays	 Mass 9.30am Sacred Heart           

       Mass  11.15am Holy Saviour   
        
Tuesday 18th January 10.00am Mass Sacred Heart    
Wednesday 19th January 10.00am  Mass Sacred Heart 
Thursday 20th January 5.45pm   Sacred Heart Exposition and Benediction

6.30pm   Mass Sacred Heart        
Friday 21st January 10.00am Mass Sacred Heart      
Saturday 22nd January  11.00am - 11.30am Confessions      Sacred Heart

6.00pm Vigil Mass for Sunday            Sacred Heart

SVP Refugee Appeal Update
The new refugees are now arriving in Pendle and although we have plenty of clothes, shoes 
and coats at the moment, we are currently urgently in need of new single and double duvets 
and toiletries.  Any donations would be appreciated. A common cry from the refugees is 
how cold it is here in East Lancashire !
If you are able to help, please leave your donations at the back of the churches and we will 
find them a good home. 
Thanks again. SVP

White Flower Appeal 2022

The Society for the Protection of Unborn Children (SPUC) will be holding its 
annual appeal  this weekend.

SPUC is currently campaigning to protect Pro-Life speech.  Pro-Life witness is 
being restricted now more than ever, we must be able to speak freely to 
protect unborn babies.

Please be as generous as you can to help SPUC defend unborn babies and their 
mothers from this new attack.



SPUC White Flower Appeal 2022 message

SPUC’s	mission	is	to	save	the	lives	of	unborn	babies	and	to	protect	women	
from	abor:on.	Every	new	life	is	a	gi?	from	God	and	every	baby	is	loved	and	
cherished	by	God	from	the	first	moment	of	his	or	her	existence.

The	threats	facing	unborn	children	in	our	country	are	very	great.	Since	the	
Abor:on	Act	in	1967,	nearly	10	million	precious	babies	have	lost	their	lives	as	
a	result	of	abor:on.	Millions	of	women	and	men	have	also	been	deeply	
wounded.

In	March	2020	the	government	introduced	“home	abor:on”	under	the	
coronavirus	regula:ons.	This	means	that	abor:on	pills	can	be	taken	at	home	to	
induce	abor:on.	This	has	led	to	more	innocent	babies	losing	their	lives.	These	
drugs	can	lead	to	serious	medical	complica:ons	and	the	majority	of	GPs	are	
worried	about	this.	

There	have	been	public	consulta:ons	held	in	England,	Scotland	and	Wales	on	
making	home	abor:on	permanent.	SPUC	has	fought	this	and	are	awai:ng	the	
results	of	the	consulta:on.

You	can	protect	our	right	to	speak	about	abor:on	by	signing	the	postcards	
available		in	church	as	part	of	our	pe::on	in	support	of	the	right	of	all	of	us	to	
speak	up	about	abor:on.

You	can	either	put	these	in	the	special	collec:on	bucket	for	SPUC	or	post	to	
SPUC.

There	are	many	babies,	children	and	adults	alive	today	because	of	your	
generous	support	for	SPUC	in	past	years.	Let’s	keep	going	un:l	every	baby	is	
safe.	Thank	you.


